TEACHERS' RETIREMENT SYSTEM

OF KENTUCKY

February 9, 2001

 

 

Mr. C. Gilmore Dutton

Special Projects

Legislative Research Commission

700 Capital Avenue

Room 120 Capitol Annex

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

 

RE:  
SB 75 / 01 RS BR 954

 

Mr. Dutton:

 

The Actuary for the Kentucky Teachers' Retirement System has reviewed the proposed changes to KRS 161.605 contained in SB 75/01 BS BR 954 and determined the changes would have a significant actuarial cost impact on the funding of the Kentucky Teachers' Retirement System.

 

These bills would increase the probability of a teacher retiring and returning to employment as a substitute teacher.  The actuary made the assumption that if an additional 30% of members eligible to retire each year did so as a result of this legislation, it would add 3.07% to existing contributions based on active member payroll.  Currently active member payroll is $2.133 billion, requiring $65.48 million per year additional funding.

 

 

 






Sincerely,

 

 

 






Gary L. Harbin, CPA






Executive Secretary

